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IBFS File No. SAT-LOA-20170301-00028
Call Sign S2993

On June 22, 2017, the FCC’s International Bureau sent a letter to The Boeing Company
(“Boeing”).r Question 6 of this letter requested, inter alia, the minimum G/T for each inter-satellite link
(“ISL”) receiving beam. The form Schedule S does not include an input field for minimum G/T. The
values for the ISL receiving beams are therefore provided in the table below using the same beam
identification numbers (“IDs”) that are included in the “Receiving Beam” section of the Schedule S.

Beam ID | Min G/T, dB/K
X4L0 12.0
X5L0 12.0
X4R0 12.0
X5R0 12.0
X6L0 16.5
X7L0 16.5
X6RO 16.5
X7R0 16.5

! Letter from Jose P. Albuquerque, Chief, Satellite Division, to Bruce A. Olcott, Jones Day, IBFS File No.
IBFS File No. SAT-LOA-20170301-00028 (Call Sign S2993) (April 11, 2017).



